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I oppose of HB 3076 as it is unconstitutional. We the people of Oregon have the right 

to oppose this bill due to certain people not wanting to support our local businesses. 

Local FFL dealers deserve the ability to help the local community in the needs of 

what one needs with out being put in a large business.  


